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ABP-301740-18 
 

 

 

At a meeting held on 15/05/2020, the Board considered the report of the Planning 

Inspector, as well as the documents and submissions on file, in relation to the 

proposed windfarm development of 17 turbines, with associated infrastructure and 

site works at Knockaun North, Lyrenacarriga, Ballycondon Commons, Kilcalf 

Mountain, Ballycolman, Kilnafurrery, Kilcronat Mountain and Knockakeo. 

 

The Board determined, in accordance with the inspector’s reasoning and 

recommendation, that the proposed development constitutes strategic infrastructure 

development as defined by section 2(1) of the Planning and Development Act 2000, 

as amended by section 6 of the Planning and Development (Strategic Infrastructure) 

act 2006, and that a planning application should be made directly to the Board.   

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 15/05/2020 

 Dave Walsh   

 

 


